
 

 

Apartment Zirkusgasse TYP 2
 

 

Beschreibung
Living in the city
center, in a quiet
location, in a well
equipped apartment at a
reasonable price. Sounds
too good? – Try
Zirkusgasse 26, our
apartments wait for you!

These fully furnished
apartments are located in
a newly refurbished
building, facing to a
quiet lane and offer
enough space for
long-stay rentals.

Fully equipped kitchens
including cutlery,
dishes, pots, pans and
cooking utilities are a
big asset for your stay
at Zirkussgasse. Washing
machine and dryer are
available in a common
area.

 

Features
cable-tv, coffee machine,
Dishwasher, fridge,
hair-dryer,
internetaccess, pans and
cutlery, pots
 

Community
Features
elevator, Roof Top
Terrace, Washing machine
 

 

 

 

 



The huge shared rooftop
terrace with an amazing
view over the city of
Vienna is a real
highlight.

 

Location
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